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10/01/2024  09:16:552023/5398/T INT Anna Howes I write on behalf of the Auden Place Tenants Association [APTA](representing 86 households). We wish to 

lodge a formal objection to ALL proposals by One Housing for the felling of 16 mature trees around the estate, 

with permission to stool a further 8 trees.

APTA is advised that it is not necessary to remove or coppice this quantity of trees to allow room for 

scaffolding during insulation/decarbonising works.

We are in consultation with One Housing and its contractor Wates in order to preserve as many plantings as 

possible. Radical felling and cutting back would destroy the character of this area, which is also accessible for 

the public to walk through and enjoy.

APTA  therefore requests that an extension to Camden's consultation period from 20/01/2024 be granted as a 

matter of urgency to allow time for a resolution between One Housing and the Association.

Anna Howes, Secretary APTA Management Committee

10/01/2024  09:21:432023/5398/T OBJ Mariusz Stochaj Until today (10/1/24) there have been no public notices of this application posted anywhere within the Auden 

Place estate and its surroundings, or mailed to the neighbouring properties (mine being one of those) 

therefore the prescribed period for consultation is not valid. Notices must be clearly posted for the consultation 

period to be effective.
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